
Due: January 12, 2024

Dear Parents of Fifth Grade Students,

The Orangeburg Prep 2023 – 2024 yearbook is pleased to announce

the return of the 5th grade student ads. This is a way to celebrate

your student’s last year at the lower campus! The cost is $25 per

ad. Please send 1-2 pictures along with what you would like the ad

to say.

Sincerely,
OPS Yearbook Staff

Please fill out the following:

Student’s Name: _________________________________

Parent’s Signature: ________________________________

Please select - Cash: _____ Check: _____


